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April 18, 2020
Dear URS Families,
Governor Pritzker announced on Friday, April 17th that all schools in Illinois will remain closed for the rest of the 2019-2020 school year.

This news is very difficult to process, and we know that our students, staff and our community will be very upset with this decision.  This decision was made for the safety and well-being of all students.  

Union Ridge will continue to support our students and our community during this difficult time.  Please feel free to contact your teachers or any administrators with any questions you may have.  We will continue to do our best for our students during this time away.

We miss you and look forward to seeing all of our students and community members in the future.

Sincerely,

Michael Maguire

Superintendent
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